M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
August 13, 2020
RE:
Proposal from Silco Fire & Safety for Thermal Camera
For the board to approve the Proposal with Silco Fire &
Safety for Thermal Camera in the amount of $7,280.00, as 
presented.  St. Henry High School will be using the camera. ESSER funding will be used for the purchase of the thermal camera.  
 
There are two grants that fall under the CARES Act.  There is the Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund (ESSER) and Governor’s Emergency Education Relief Fund (GEER).  Both are to assist all Boone County schools as well as all private schools and home schools in Boone County, should they elect to participate in the equitable services.  The GEER funding is support for remote learning and food service activities.  The ESSER funding is for cleaning and sanitation; professional development; technology to enhance distance learning; any activity authorized under the Every Student Succeeds Act, and other allowable activities authorized under the CARES Act.  



I recommend the board approve the Proposal with Silco Fire
& Safety, as presented.

